
 

 

 
 

March 2018 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Re: Subject Leader 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post at our school and I hope that you will find the 
enclosed information useful.   
 
Being an all-through school means that we provide a continuous learning journey for our students 
from age 4 to 16 and above. The post of Subject Leader is an opportunity to join a committed and 
supportive team of support staff, and to make a positive contribution to the learning and welfare 
of all our pupils in their journey through the Lower School.   
 
Preston Manor has a creative climate of success among a diverse and truly comprehensive 
school community.  We are proud of the positive Ofsted report we received in June 2016 judging 
that we were ‘a good school’.  
 
Our children and students respond to the challenges of learning with enthusiasm and excitement 
and are as keen to succeed as their teachers.  Teaching and support staff are committed and 
hardworking, friendly and sociable and there is a strong emphasis on professional development 
in an innovative and supportive atmosphere.   
 
I do hope that you will consider applying to join this successful and happy school and look 
forward to receiving your application. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Atkinson 
Head of Lower School  
 
 

 


